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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As the GCSE examinations draw nearer, we are keen to support all students to achieve their 

best. In addition to our in-school intervention program, many subjects are offering support 

to students during the school holidays. 

During the Easter holiday, the following will be offered. 

Please see an updated list below: 

• Tuesday 2nd April - morning – GCSE Maths revision 

• Wednesday 3rd April - morning – Cambridge National Sports Studies revision 

• Thursday 4th April - morning – Hospitality and Catering and GCSE Food Prep 

coursework catch up. 

• Friday 5th April - all day – Btec Music Component 1 and 2 resit. 

• Wednesday 10th April - morning – GCSE Drama Component 3 revision 

• Thursday 11th April – morning – GCSE Science revision 

 

Morning sessions will run from 9:30 until 12:00 and all-day sessions will run from 9:30 until 

2:30. Students will be asked to arrive to main reception and will be escorted to the 

classroom. They will not be permitted to walk around the school buildings due to 

maintenance work that will be taking place. 

Please encourage your child to attend the sessions that are relevant to them. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support, 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs L Turner 

Deputy Headteacher 
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